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Ghost Town Fuel Hazard Reduction Project 

OCT 3 0 2006 

Dear Interested Party: 

I am writing in regard to the Ghost Town Fuel Hazard Reduction project. The Bureau of Land 
Management is proposing to complete the remaining 304 acre hazardous fuel reduction treatment 
around Gamet and Coloma Ghost Towns. The initial test project was started in 2004 and was 
used to determine the effectiveness of various fuel reduction techniques around historic
structures and features. 

Enclosed are a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and Decision Record (DR) to 
implement the 304 acre second phase of the hazardous fuel reduction treatment. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or the enclosed documents, please contact 
John Weinert or Shelagh Fox at (406) 329-3914. 

Sincerely, 

/ ~/ J~ 
an .Anderson 

Fiel anager 

1 Enclosure:
 
I-Finding of No Significant Impact and Decision Record
 


